
Schedule:
Tuesday, April 15         Team equipment set up at facility by 3:30 PM
Wednesday, April 16     All written examinations (7 – 8 AM) & Mine rescue field event
Thursday, April 17        First aid & technician team events, and awards banquet  

Event refreshments: 
There will be a buffet style breakfast and lunch on Wednesday April 16th and breakfast, lunch, 
banquet on Thursday April 17th provided by William Welch Catering at $49.00 per person for the two 
day event. Contact information for payments: Welch Catering 19140 W. Ballou Road, Wilmington IL 
60481. Email: welchw15@yahoo.com and cell phone number 815-530-7860.

Location:
Contest and banquet will be held at the Int’l Union of Operating Engineers Local 150
Apprenticeship and Skills Improvement Training Center near Wilmington, IL, which
some have called the finest venue in the country for a regional mine rescue contest.

This is an INDOOR and CLIMATE CONTROLLED facility
Wilmington, IL is centrally located with excellent freeway access.  It is situated just
off Interstate 55, 10 miles south of Joliet, IL and 60 miles south of Chicago, IL. There
are dozens of hotels and restaurants within 20 miles. 

For Registration Information Contact:
Jason Schlee
Vulcan Materials Company
595 West Laraway Road
Joliet IL 60436
630-816-7571
schleej@vmcmail.com

Midwest Regional MNM

April 15-17, 2014
Wilmington, IL

This contest is open to all underground MNM mine rescue teams in the U.S., and will include mine 
rescue field, first aid, and technician team events, and a team trainer exam.

All events will be judged per 2014 MNM National Mine Rescue Contest Rules
Participation awards for all team members and trainers
Trophies for 1st and 2nd place in each event
Individual trophies for all members and trainers of each first place team
If enough novice teams register, a separate novice division for mine rescue field event
Team trophy for 1st place overall (combined scores for all events)

Wilmington, IL

THE EVENT TROPHIES HAVE BEEN PURCHASED AND PROVIDED BY 
ORICA.  PLEASE JOIN US IN THANKING ORICA FOR THEIR GENEROSITY 
AND CONTINUED SUPPORT OF THE MINE RESCUE COMMUNITY AND 
THIS COMPETITION.


